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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Timothy Piatek <piatek.timothy@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 6:17 PM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Subject: Public Hearing for Dollar General Store #14272 @ 1300 E Locust Street

Hello,  
 
I am a resident in the neighboring Condo building at 1220 E. Locust Street, and I wanted to note that the Dollar 
General has been a less-than-stellar neighbor. Frequently leaving their dumpsters open and outside their 
enclosure causes a lot of waste and debris to blow out and litter their yard and our own. It is often not picked up 
by Dollar General on their own lot, let alone their neighbor's. They do a poor job of cleaning up their own lot of 
litter from their products, including broken glass that finds its way onto our shared driveway. At least once a 
month, their delivery trucks block access to our driveway, causing complications with entering or exiting the 
garage. Their delivery trucks also cause an undue amount of wear on our shared driveway, making large cracks 
and potholes. 
 
I hope you can take this into consideration when considering their license. Thank you. 
 
 
--  
Regards, 
Timothy Piatek 
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